
Anne Sung,
 Women’s Commission

Jon Guerava
Breaking Bread Saturdays

Thomas Glen
 Emmy-winning Producer & Editor

for Television;

Tembi Locke
Author “From Scratch”

Quoc Huynh
 Filmmaker

Dear District F:
For many Houstonians, we are 
back to our fast-paced lives with 
in-person meetings, office 
hours, and social activities, 
including the District F staff and 
me. In 2022, we were in full 
throttle to resume community 
activities and for me to learn and 
resolve some of your most 
pressing issues. Throughout this 
year, you have worked with me 

to improve our district through targeted public safety initiatives, 
budget recommendations, and quality-of-life investments in some 
of our most precious assets - our parks and greenspaces. 

This mailer reflects a small portion of my commitment, and I am not 
in this work alone. Thank you for sharing the responsibility as you 
serve in various civic groups, HOAs, or simply leading by example as 
a good neighbor or community partner.

For a copy of the 2022 report and videos from past public 
meetings and community events, please visit 
https://www.houstontx.gov/council/f/ .

Thank you for helping me keep District F on the westside, the best 
side of Houston.

Councilmember Tiffany D. Thomas

www.houstontx.gov/council/f/         832 393 3002     Districtf@houstontx.gov

BY-THE-NUMBERS

Council  Meetings 
+ Significant Votes

Total Community Meetings
+ Community Initiatives

Hot Spot 
Illegal Dumping

16,900 lbs

4086

• Removing 20 year lien vote 
• Redistricting  • Flock Cameras 
• Homeless Navigation Center 
• Decreasing Tax Rate 

• Alief Votes • Gun Buyback • Piney Point Meeting with Housing 
and Community Development Department • BARC Sweeps • 
Lupus Awareness • Pet Pantry • Catalytic Converter • Loving our 
Seniors • 2nd Annual District F Public Safety Town Hall • 3 
Catalytic Converter events • Disaster Recovery planning with 
Houston Tool Bank  • District F is LIT - Street Light Initiative 

COMMUNITY CHAMPIONS

Briarmeadow 
Community Meeting
May 10th - Pop-Up Event - 
Representatives from Houston 
Public Works attended, 
discussed infrastructure issues 
and sidewalk replacement.

Westmont
April 2nd - Pop-Up Event - 
Officers from Midwest HPD 
attended, and we discussed 
public safety, traffic, nuisance, 
and infrastructure issues and 
solutions with the community.

Imperial Point
September 28th - Pop-Up Event 
- Officers from 
Westside HPD 
and a City Traffic 
Engineer from 
Houston Public 
Works attended. 

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT
We discussed public safety, 
traffic studies and the 
improvements to streets and 
sidewalks.

National Night Out 
(5 locations: 
Tanglewilde-Westmont, 
Westchase Management 
District, Ashford Park, Meadow 
Village, and Parkglen West)
October 4th - CM Thomas and 
staff celebrated National 
Night Out with residents of 
five communities throughout 
the district. 



INFRASTRUCTURE

PUBLIC  SAFETY

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

• June 22, 2022 – 2nd Annual Public Safety Town Hall at Tracy Gee 
Community Center

• 50, $137,00 License Plate Reader (LPR) Cameras throughout District
• $101,000 paid overtime to Midwest HPD to close dangerous night clubs
• Installed additional streetlights in neighborhoods and dark intersections, 

$2500 in fees waived

• GUN BUY BACK / OCT. 8, 2022

We are responsible for public safety, here is our financial investment 
committed to improving saftey.

The Gun Buyback program was an added effort to help reduce violent 
crime in Houston as part of Mayor Sylvester Turner’s One Safe Houston 
initiative and in partnership with the Houston Police Department. 
Depending on the type of weapon, citizens who turned in firearms were 
rewarded with a gift card valued between $50.00 to $200.00, with a 
no-question-asked policy by law enforcement.

DISTRICT F — 
311 SNAPSHOT

Water Leak    2165
Traffic Signal Maintenance   1221
Missed Garbage Pickup  1062
Parking Violation   884
Sewer Wastewater   867
Water Service    786
Missed Recycling Pickup  688
Nuisance On Property  537
SWM Escalation   488
Heavy Trash Violation   460
Street Condition   434
Container Replacement  400
Street Hazard    384
Dead Animal Collection  383
Multifamily Habitability Violation 374
Container Repair   371
Traffic Signs    362
Missed Heavy Trash Pickup  361
Water Main Valve   272
Health Code    232
Traffic Signals    194
Missed Yard Waste Pickup  169
Restoration Due to Utility Work 168
Fire Hydrant    150
Uncollected Service Units  144
Pothole    143
Add a Can    131
Building Code Violation  130
Trash Dumping or Illegal Dumpsite 126
Water/Sewer/Drainage Billing 120
Water Quality    117
PW CIP Project   117
Recycling Cart Replace  116
Recycling Cart Repair   115
Drainage    115
Tree Trim    108
Water Meter    101
Dumpster Complaint   88

# Cases 
(per Zip Code)

Issues

TOTAL NUMBER OF CASES: 16,364

77477 — 484
77036 — 355
77083 — 351
77077 — 85

77072
—

5308
77099

—
3834

77082
—

2861

77063
—

2081 77042
—

1005

DRAINAGE + 
INFRASTRUCTURE
Briarmeadow Capital 
Improvement 
• Cost: $17.1 million
• Started: 2020
• Completed: 2022

Future CIPs Projects
• Briarmeadow planned
• Huntington Village Streets 
approved and funded FY25
• Catalina Area – Deferred
• Ashford Park SP1 – Deferred

STORM WATER ACTION 
(SWAT PROJECTS)
• Jeanetta Ditch Improvements - 
$655,698 
• Briarmeadow South Drainage 
Improvements - $824,494
• Ashton Village Subdivision 
Drainage Analysis - $1,609,848  

INVESTMENTS IN OUR 
PARKS
Harwin Park (50/50)
• Cost: $1,310,000
• Start: Late 2022
• Completed: Summer 2023

Woodchase Park (COH 
380 Agreement)
• Cost: $5 million
• Start: November 2020
• Completed: August 2021

Alief Regional Detention
• Cost: $8.1 million
• Start: 2023
• Location: Boone & Hackberry Parks

Alief Neighborhood 
Center
• Cost: $58.5 million
• Start: Summer 2020
• OPEN JANUARY 14, 2023

Tanglewilde Park (50/50)
• at 60% design
• planned improvements include a 
new playground, lighting, upgrades 
at the picnic pavilion and improved 
drainage for the sports field

The second City of Houston Gun Buyback event at the 
Westchase Metro Park and Ride located in District F, saw 
unprecedented results.  

With hundreds of residents, community organizations and 
elected officials in participation, a total of 1,208 firearms were 
turned in (approximately 400 more than the first gun buyback 
event held this July) it is believed to have surpassed national 
records of similar events held by other cities in the US.


